
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                             
   

 

 

Thank you to all those parents who came along to Parents’ Evening last Thursday, and to those who 

gave us their feedback, which was overwhelmingly positive.  More detailed information on the responses 

will be available on the website. As always, if you have any issues or concerns, please contact the class 

teacher or myself and we will make every effort to help resolve them. If you were unable to attend on 

Thursday, please contact school to arrange an alternative appointment. Thank you. 
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 

 Congratulations to Jorja in Y6 who won my special award last week. Jorja has been shining her good manners and respectful 

attitude even more brightly this year and we are very proud of her. Well done Jorja, keep it up. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Parking / Gates 

One of the few things that was raised, in the Parental Attitude Questionnaires, as a way we can improve our school, was the issue 

of parking outside school. This is of course a great concern to us, but the issue can be greatly helped if all parents use the Drop off 

and Go system in the mornings. Now that the Reception children are well established in school routines, we respectfully request 

that you leave your child in the care of the staff member(s) on the playground, leaving space for parents to park up briefly while 

thy deliver their child safely to school.  

 

PLEASE DO NOT:  

 stop in the middle of the road and ask your child to “jump out”  

 use your mobile phones (not on Hands Free) whilst driving (as staff have witnessed on several occasions) 

 stand blocking the area around the school gate at the beginning and end of the day  

 park on the zig zag lines  
 

 

HOLIDAY LIST 2019-2012 

The governors and LCC have now approved the Holiday List for 2019-2020. We will email the dates, send 

home a paper copy and put the list on the website. Please ensure that you do NOT book holidays in term 

time. Thank you. 

PTA Christmas Fayre Non- Uniform Day - Friday 30th November 

Please send in a tombola prize if you would 

like your child to take part. 

 

                                                                                                                Thank you for your support, 

                                     

                                     C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is TRUST 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE – Wednesday 5th December 3:30pm - 5:30pm 

If you would like to run your own stall, you can hire a table for £5. Please return the request slip (sent 

home on Thursday) to school by Monday 3rd December 

The Christmas Fayre is a PTA supported event and is an opportunity for you to come into school with 

your children and enjoy: meeting Santa (free), Christmas Café, Face Painting, Candy Floss, Various Gifts 

and Handmade crafts, Nail Bar, Tombola, Children’s Gifts, and more… 

 

STOP PRESS! 

A colossal £733 was raised at the PTA Bingo. This brings the total 

raised, since September, to £1800 which is an incredible effort. 

Thank you once again to all who work so hard to support school. 


